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commentletters

From: Lee, David <david.lee@sap.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 27, 2016 4:47 PM
To: commentletters
Subject: “2/2/16 BOARD MEETING (Conservation Extended Emergency Regulation).” 

To Whom it May Concern, 

As a San Juan Water District customer, we would like you to consider reevaluating the water 
supply conditions in April as opposed to early February when the water supply conditions are 
better known.  We feel the proposed 33% reduction is far too high due to the winter weather 
storms we have experienced and will be coming and the snow in the Sierras. 

Please consider this request in your evaluation. 

Best regards, 

Dave & Teresha Lee 

153 Carmody Circle 

Folsom CA 95630  

 

(2/2/16) Board Meeting- Item 7
Conservation Extended Emergency Reg

Deadline: 1/28/16  by 12:00 noon

1-27-16


